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news - Fellows of the Royal Australian Institute of Architects

We are thrilled to announce that both Graham Charbonneau and Dave Bickmore have been elevated to Fellows of the Royal Australian Institute of Architects 
(FRAIA). This recognition reflects their significant contributions to the architecture profession, from design excellence and leadership, to education and public 
service. 
 
We extend our gratitude to the Institute for this honour and humbly share this achievement with the wider architectural community that inspires and supports us. 
With this acknowledgment, we reaffirm our commitment to continue shaping spaces that enrich lives and uphold the values of our profession.


